
              Memorandum 
 

            DATE:      October 4, 2007 

          TO:              Michael F. Brown, Clerk of the Board 
                     

                        FROM:     Daniel C. Hernandez, Director of Parks 

                  RE:            Continuation of Park Fees Hearing Item 
 

It is requested that the park fees hearing item (for the Board’s Departmental 
Agenda), which was originally to be scheduled for the Board’s October 9, 
2007 agenda, be continued to October 16, 2007.   

        

 
                   

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


